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701 W. James 

PO Box 985 

Dighton, KS  67839  

(620) 397 -5751 x106  

¶ 7ÉÎÄÂÒÅÁËȾ3ÈÅÌÔÅÒÂÅÌÔ %ÓÔÁÂÌÉÓÈÍÅÎÔ ÏÒ  
2ÅÎÏÖÁÔÉÏÎ  

¶ $ÒÉÐ )ÒÒÉÇÁÔÉÏÎ Ǫ 7ÅÅÄ "ÁÒÒÉÅÒ ÆÏÒ ÎÅ× ÏÒ  
ÒÅÎÏÖÁÔÅÄ ×ÉÎÄÂÒÅÁËÓ 

¶ 4ÒÅÅȾ3ÈÒÕÂ %ÓÔÁÂÌÉÓÈÍÅÎÔ   
¶ .Å× 4ÅÒÒÁÃÅÓ 
¶ $ÉÖÅÒÓÉÏÎÓ 

¶ 4ÅÒÒÁÃÅ 2ÅÂÕÉÌÄÓ 
¶ ,ÉÖÅÓÔÏÃË 0ÉÐÅÌÉÎÅ 

¶ 3ÏÌÁÒ 0ÁÎÅÌÓ Ǫ 0ÕÍÐÓȟ 3ÕÂÍÅÒÓÉÂÌÅ 0ÕÍÐÓ Ǫ 0ÕÍÐ ÊÁÃËÓ 
ÆÏÒ ÌÉÖÅÓÔÏÃË ×ÁÔÅÒÉÎÇ ÓÙÓÔÅÍÓ 

¶ ,ÉÖÅÓÔÏÃË ×ÁÔÅÒ ×ÅÌÌÓ ÁÎÄ ÔÁÎËÓ 
¶ #ÒÏÓÓ-&ÅÎÃÉÎÇ 

¶ !ÂÁÎÄÏÎÅÄ  ×ÅÌÌ ÐÌÕÇÇÉÎÇ 
¶ /Î-3ÉÔÅ 7ÁÓÔÅ×ÁÔÅÒ 3ÙÓÔÅÍ ÆÏÒ &ÁÉÌÉÎÇ 3ÙÓÔÅÍÓ 

¶ %ÌÉÍÉÎÁÔÉÏÎ ÏÆ !ÂÁÎÄÏÎÅÄ /Î-3ÉÔÅ  
7ÁÓÔÅ×ÁÔÅÒ 3ÙÓÔÅÍÓ 
¶ 0ÒÅÓÃÒÉÂÅÄ 'ÒÁÚÉÎÇ  

¶ #ÒÉÔÉÃÁÌ !ÒÅÁ 'ÒÁÓÓ 0ÌÁÎÔÉÎÇ                          
¶ 3ÐÒÉÎÇ $ÅÖÅÌÏÐÍÅÎÔ 

¶ 'ÒÁÓÓÅÄ 7ÁÔÅÒ×ÁÙ ÏÒ /ÕÔÌÅÔ 
¶ %ÍÂÁÎËÍÅÎÔ 0ÏÎÄ 

¶ $ÒÙ (ÙÄÒÁÎÔ 
 

Contact Ann Marie at the District office for more information.  

620-397-5751 x 106  
ann.jennings@ks.nacdnet.net 

LCCD BOARD OF      

SUPERVISORS:  

Steve Heath:  Chairman 

James Johnston: Vice-Chair 

Arron Von Schriltz:  Treasurer 

Jim Bennett: Member 

Brent Moomaw: Member 

Advisor: Aaron Paris 

 

LCCD Staff:  

Ann Marie Jennings: District  

Manager 

 

NRCS Staff:  

Darrel Beougher: District  

Conservationist 
 

Leon Scheck: Soil  

Conservation Technician 

Funding for the July 2014 ð June 2015 Fiscal Year  

Lane County Conservation District will be accepting applications for the FY2015 sign-up 

from May 1st - May 30th. Producers with natural resource concerns on their property 

are encouraged to visit the Conservation District to discuss the possibility of receiving 

State financial assistance.  Applications will be ranked based upon conservation criteria 

set by the Board of Supervisors and funded based on highest to lowest ranking until all 

funds are allocated.  The cost-share rate is set at 50% of a pre-determined county     

average cost, as determined by the Board of Supervisors based 

on previous work within the county.  

Available practices available for Cost-Share include:   
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The Lane County Conservation District is offering scholarships to     
cover the $250 tuition  

Call 620 -397 -5751 x 106 for registration information  

If YOU are interested in plants, livestock, or wildlife, attend  

an educational event like no other in Kansas! 

 

Participants:  Upcoming High School Sophomore, Juniors & Seniors 

Location:  Camp Mennoscah, Murdock, KS  (in Kingman County) 

Learn:  Range Plant Identification, Plant Growth, Stocking Rate  

Determination, Livestock Nutrition, Rangeland Wildlife  

Management, and much more! 

Special Items:  Field Trip (location to be determined), Steak & Potato  

Dinner, Air-Conditioned Cabins 

Free Time Activities:  Swimming, Canoeing, Fishing & Hiking 

Tuition:  $250 per participant 

Registration due by May 2, 2014 
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For Rent: 

Tree Planter/Weed Barrier Layer  Laser Level 

Roto Tiller    Drip Torch Burner 

For Purchase: 
Drip Irrigation      Recycling Bins 
Weed Barrier            Plantskyyd Deer 
Weed Barrier Stakes   & Rabbit Repellent      
Marking Flags          Grass & Forb Seed  
Trees & Shrubs         

 
Donõt Forget to Order Your  

Trees & Shrubs  

 

Contact the Lane County  
Conservation District  

Orders accepted through May 1st  
Õ Bare-root or container -grown seedlings 

available 
Õ If planting New Windbreaks (visit  with 

NRCS to assist with the design, then      
order trees through the district)  

Õ Call 620-397-5751 x 106 or stop by the    
office  

 
Are you planning 

a garden, land-
scape project or 

tree row?  
 

OUR SHIPMENT OF  

WEED BARRIER AND 

STAPLES HAS          

ARRIVED! 
φȭ Ø σππȭ ÒÏÌÌÓ 
τØτ ÓÑÕÁÒÅÓ 

 

 
 
 

 

Drip Irrigation supplies 
are also available 

 

Call ahead or       
stop by!  
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As a part of the Lane County Community, the Lane County Conservation District 

(LCCD) wants to remind you that each of us has a responsibility to be a good stew-

ard of natural resources during the annual Stewardship Week celebration.  The Na-

tional Association of Conservation Districts (NACD) is celebrating the 59th year of 

Stewardship week during April 27- May 4, 2014.  The 2014 Stewardship Week is 

themed ñDIG DEEPER, Mysteries in the Soil.ò   

You will be able to find ñDIG DEEPER, Mysteries in the Soilò Stewardship materials 

around town.   LCCD supports Stewardship week by providing the community with 

church program covers and inserts, library bookmarks, and placemats at local res-

taurants.   The theme will be supported throughout the year during the fall poster & limerick contest and presentations at the elemen-

tary school.ñ 

Soil is an essential natural resource that all of us depend on each and every day,ñ says NACD President Earl Garber.  ñThe Dust Bowl 

of the 1930ôs showed our nation the importance of conservation practices. Farmers and ranchers who have experienced recent 

droughts know that conservation practices are critical in helping their soil endure, even in the most challenging weather events. Your 

local conservation district is working with local landowners to assist in a variety of projects and outreach to improve soil health both 

now and in the long-term.  

To find out more about the soil types in your community, visit http://websoilsurvey.sc.egov.usda.gov. You can also download an app 
for your smart devices called ñsoilwebò developed by the California Soil Resource lab in collaboration with the USDA Natural Resource 
Conservation Service.  

LCCD is a member of NACD which oversees the Stewardship Week program. Stewardship Week is one of the largest national annual 
programs to promote conservation. NACD represents the nationôs 3,000 conservation districts, which were established to encourage 
resource conservation across the country.  

For more information about Stewardship Week and conservation, contact the Conservation District at 620-397-5751 x106. Additional 
information about the ñDIG DEEPER Mysteries in the soilò program and other natural resource education materials is available on the 
NACD website at www.nacdnet.org/education. 
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